
Does the first triangulation 
work for arbitrary 𝒏? 

Do triangulations which use a 
mix of the two fall in between 
the two in terms of what 
angles and 𝒏 are possible? 

Have you tried the same thing 
with a large 𝒌-gon? 



Could you go over the 
definition/meaning of 
semi-creases? 

Can you explain what 𝑪𝟏 
and 𝑪𝟐 are? 



Why does that 𝒏(𝒑) is 
perpendicular to the boundary 
edge imply that 𝒏𝒏(𝒑) is? 



You're proving things are 
impossible, even though we have 
paper examples of them existing! 
So my question is, what about the 
mathematical model is more 
restrictive than the real world? 
What choice do we make in 
modeling the paper that allows 
us to prove something is 
impossible in the model which is 
possible in real life? 
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Hyparhedra: Platonic Solids 
[Demaine, Demaine, Lubiw 1999] 
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[Demaine, Demaine, Lubiw 1999] 

𝑘-gon 𝑘-hat 
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